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DPD and SDBD Announce Current and Future Initiatives  
 
On Thursday, September 4, 2014, at 10:00 a.m., Chief David O. Brown along with 
Safer Dallas Better Dallas (SDBD) will announce current and future initiatives 
during a meeting and press conference held in the Donald A. Stafford Media 
Conference Room located on the 2nd floor of the Jack Evans Police Headquarters, 
1400 S. Lamar Street. 

The meeting will provide updates on the Sexual Assault Nurse Examiners Initiative 
(SANE) and the Economic Partners Investing in Communities (EPIC). 

Chief Brown will announce the launch of an updated version of iWatch which will 
include a partnership with DISD.  He will also introduce the “Officer and Citizen 
Safety Initiative”.   

We encourage the media to come out and attend this special announcement.  If you 
have any questions, please contact the Media Relations Unit at 214-671-4065. 
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